



Board of Directors: Susan Viniar, Chair Steven Hirsh Lindsey Inserra Michael Jenkins Shannon Lazare Linda Rosato Dana Spett, MSW Loretta Stadler John Workman

October 24, 2022

Joe Soccodato JVS Christmas Lighting 15 Charles Street Westwood, NJ 07675

Dear Joe,

Thank you for your support of Pony Power Therapies' Farm to Stable Affair on October 20, 2022. We are truly grateful for your complimentary lighting of one extra tree that enhanced the ambiance of our cocktail hour in and around our Red Barn Patio.

This evening brought together friends old and new whose support makes our work and its impact possible. Your gift makes it possible for us to use horses, nature and the farm to promote the emotional, social and physical well-being of those in need in our community. Thank you for helping us use horses to help people. Whatesograpes!

Be well,

Executive Director

Thank you for supporting Pony Power Therapies, a 501(c)3 organization.